
Need extra space in your home?  Then it’s 
time to get ready for the Villages of 
Westminster Yard Sale!  The community yard 
sale will be held on Saturday, May 4th. 
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T h i s  i s  t h e  l a s t  

p a p e r  n e w s l e t t e r !  

P o w e r * w a s h i n g  

Visit our website, where you can join an email list:  http://villagesofwestminster.org 

In an effort to reduce costs and time, the Board 
has decided to move forward with electronic 
newsletters.  Beginning this summer,         
newsletters will be available in two ways:  those 
who have joined VoW’s email distribution list 
will receive an email with a pdf copy and a pdf 
copy will posted on the VoW website under        

documents.   A few hard 
copies will be placed 
near the message board 
at the entrance to the 
VOW clubhouse.  

  s p r i n g  Y A R D  S A L E        s p r i n g  D U M P S T E R  

Not only is Spring a great time 
to clean and organize for a 
yard sale, but it is also a great 
time to clean up our yards and 
homes of debris and trash.  To 
help with this and to keep our community 
looking wonderful, a dumpster will be 
available in the clubhouse parking lot on 
Saturday, May 18th for residents to use. 

2 0 1 3  b o a r d  m e m b e r s  

President—Corinne Picataggi 
Vice President—Jeremy Seltzer 
Treasurer—Richard Newsome 
Secretary—Jennifer Hayden 
Member2at2Large—Eric Myers 

This spring, Lenny’s Power2Washing is willing to offer VoW residents a discount if we 
group schedule.  To have your power2washing done the second week of April, schedule 
with Lenny by March 23rd.  For the second week of May, schedule by April 23rd.  Pric2

es for each style of home will be posted on Facebook and the VoW website as soon as they are 
made available to us.  Contact Lenny at 7575.810.1957 or info@lennyspowerwashing.com 

S w i m  t e a m  i n t e r e s t  m e e t i n g  

VoW and Virginia Peninsula Swim Union are exploring the possibility of a swim team in VoW.  
Our biggest obstacle will be ensuring we have enough volunteers to work at meets and run fund2
raising events.  We will also need to hire coaches and have at least 40 interested swimmers. Any2
one interested in assisting or joining the swim team should plan to attend a meeting 
on March 13th at 7pm in the clubhouse.  If you are unable to attend, please 
contact Corinne Picataggi at  corinnepicataggi@hotmail.com. 

E a s t e r  e g g  h u n t  

VoW will be hosting an Easter Egg hunt on 
March 24th at 3:30pm.  Please email      
social@villagesofwestminter.org or 
call/text 757.871.3311 if you 
would like to help hide eggs. 



 

 

Please be aware and clean2up any litter in front of 
your property.  Litter along our curbs can lead to 
water back2ups in drains during times of heavy 
rain. 

 

Everyone at our first cookie 
exchange went home with 
plenty of cookies.  We had 
over a dozen varieties to 
choose from!  We’re hop2
ing that in 2013 we’ll have 

even more participants.  As you’re pinning recipes 
in Pinterest this year, keep an eye out for cookies 
you would like to share! 

The Board is accepting bids for purchase of the 
refrigerator, stove and dishwasher in the clubhouse 
which are being replaced.  The refrigerator is a 
white, 18.2cu ft, top freezer GE.  The stove is a 
white, 30w x 37h x 25d, electric GE.  The dish2
washer is a white, 23 1/2w x 35h GE.   Bids should 
be mailed to the attention of CJ Jones at Berkley 
Management by March 25th.   

 

The next HOA board meeting will be     
March 27th at 7pm in the clubhouse.   

Regular Board meetings are held on the 
fourth Wednesday of each odd month at 
7pm in the   clubhouse. 

To continue the efforts of Boy 
Scout Pack 1932, volunteers are 
needed to pick2up litter along 
Route 60 in front of VoW.  It is 
anticipated this would be a 
quarterly activity.  If interested, 
email secre2
tary@villagesofwestminter.org 

Volunteers needed! 

drains 
Baby & Pet sitters   

BABYSITTERS 
Andrea  Boyette  
(First Aid & CPR cert.) 
aboyette05@gmail.com 
 
Haley Griffith (Red Cross cert.) 
LHGriffith@aol.com  
(h) 56520210  
(c) 90327563  
 
Amber Harris 
(c) 96820070 
 
Mikaela Law: 75926429 
 
Kali Myers (Red Cross cert.) 
whataostrich@gmail.com 
(h) 34523605 
(c) 35824427 
 
Courtney Niles  
(Red Cross, First Aid & CPR cert.) 
81425889 
 
Shannon Strakal: 90321547 
 

 PET SITTERS 
Austin Beaulieu 
austinbeaulieu98@cox.net  
(h)757222926923 
(c) 757263425994 

Amber Harris 
(c) 96820070 
 
Lauren Harris 
96827488 
 
Mikaela Law: 75926429 
 
Martha Shaheen 
marthashaheen@cox.net 
757234522787 
 
Shannon Strakal: 90321547 
 
 

Interested in being added to the list?  

E m a i l  J e n n i f e r  H a y d e n  a t                

haydenjenniferL@hotmail.com 

We’re on        
Facebook!  Check 
out the Villages of 
Westminster          
Facebook page for updates and 
announcements. 

Cookie exchange 

2012 

A p p l i a n c e s   

Garden club 

New members are always wel2
come!  Check the VOW website 

for upcoming events. 

Neighbor spotlight 

Much        
applause goes 
to Boy Scout 
Pack 1932 for 
their work in 

cleaning up litter along Route 
60, including the entrance to 
VoW.  It is through their efforts 
and those who similarly assist 
within VoW that help keep our 
community attractive for those 
living here as well as potential 
buyers. 

RV lots 

RV lots are available for 
rental.  Contact CJ Jones 
at Berkley Management if         
interested. 

HOA BOARD 

MEETINGS 


